
Both social and on-site

Develop image for both social media and on-site usage similar to example below

Staying safe TOGETHER
Our veterinary hospital has precautionary measures in place to help ensure the safety of 

clients, pets, and our veterinary team. Please help us protect everyone’s health during the 
COVID-19 pandemic. When we’re healthy, we can help keep your pets healthy.

Schedule your appointment before you come. While we 
always do our best to handle emergencies, we may not  
be able to take walk-ins right now.

�Obey all signs and instructions for social distancing,  
use of masks, and building entry. 

Be patient if you experience a delay. We’re working hard  
to see every pet in a timely manner – and give each of your 
pets the great healthcare you depend on from us. COVID-19 
makes that a little more complicated, for us as well as for you. 
With kindness and empathy, we’ll get through this together.

Don’t approach others at the hospital – our staff, clients,  
or other pets – unless you’re specifically asked to do so.
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